
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  

 
Date:         January 31, 2022 

To:           All TWU Local Officers and Members 

From:      Alex Garcia, International Executive Vice President  

Re:           2022 Michael J. Quill Scholarship Program 

 
Applications are now being accepted for the Michael J. Quill Scholarship Fund.  This 
scholarship will offer fifteen (15) college-bound dependents of TWU members a 
scholarship worth $4800.00. This scholarship will be paid out, each year in the amount 
of $1200.00 to winners who continue to be eligible over their four (4) year course.   
 
We are also grateful to again have four additional scholarship contributors: 
 

• Union Benefit Planners  
• M3 Technology  
• Pitta LLP  
• Pitta Bishop & Del Giorno LLC  

 
All of the above sponsored scholarships will be paid out in the first year, as a single 
scholarship.   
 
Please click HERE or go to www.twu.org for an application and for additional 
information and rules, including eligibility requirements. 
 
The deadline for all applications will be April 25, 2022; no applications postmarked 
after this date will be accepted.  No applications will be accepted by fax or email - 
there will be no exceptions. Winners of the scholarships will be determined by a public 
drawing, to be held in May.  Winners will be notified by mail 5 - 7 days thereafter. 
 
 
 
 
cc: John Samuelsen   Jerome Lafragola  
 Curtis Tate    Mike Mayes 

http://www.twu.org/for-our-members/apply-for-michael-j-quill-scholarship/
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